
 

 
 

19th September 2014 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,            

 

Saturday Revision Classes 
                       

Results at the school this year have continued to rise for the fourth year in a row, against national trends, 
with 84% A*-C grades.  In addition, 85% secured A*-C grades in RE, 77% secured A*-C grades in Maths, 

74% in Core Science, 63% in English and 91% in French, just to mention a few of our successes.  All of 

these achievements are above national results. Our A Level results continue to be graded as outstanding.  
 

These excellent results are secured through the dedication of our staff, the hard work of the students and 
your support. 

 
The school is continuing this work this year, providing both after-school and Saturday revision sessions to 

help your child prepare for GCSE 2015.     

 
The after school programme is as follows: 

 

Time Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat 

15.30-16.30 English Maths/English 

(external 

tutors-targeted 
pupils) 

Maths Science RE English 

Maths 

(targeted 
pupils) 

16.30-17.30 Option A  Option B Option C Option D  

 
Your child will attend: 

 

 Maths intervention on Wednesday organised by Mr English (HOD Maths). Your child is currently at 

least two grades off their GCSE 2015 target and must attend these sessions. 

 

 They may also be directed to attend other after-school classes. Heads of Department will inform you 

of these. 

This is an excellent opportunity for your child to prepare for their forthcoming Public examinations. Please 
encourage them to attend all sessions and to participate fully in the above after-school classes in order to 

secure the best possible GCSE grades in 2015. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Whyte 

Deputy Headteacher 
 


